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New Digital Affidavit for International  
travelers entering the United States 

 
 

 

 

On January 12, 2021, the CDC issued an order requiring all passengers entering the United 

States to submit an Affidavit before boarding a flight. 

To improve efficiency in collecting passenger information, Copa Airlines has developed a 

digital Affidavit that replaces the physical format that passengers had to download. 

As of May 4, 2021, passengers traveling to the United States must complete the digital 

Affidavit at the following link: www.copaair.com/ustravelforms. 

 The form will generate a voucher that the passenger must present to Copa Airlines 

personnel during check-in in digital or printed format. 

 The boarding will be denied to passengers who do not present the voucher before flight 

departure time 

See example of voucher here. 
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